
MINUTES OF THE 
COLONIAL PINE HILLS SANITARY DISTRICT 

February 18, 2025 
 
 
Due to the extremely cold temperatures and wind chill, the President of the Board of Trustees elected to 
not have this meeting as scheduled.  The next scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees will be on 
March 18, 2025 at 7:00 PM at the CPHSD Office Bldg. 
 
Jim Martin 
District Clerk 
 


